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Supreme Convention in Larnaca, Cyprus – July 21-27, 2024 
Later this month, Supreme Convention will be held overseas in 
Larnaca, Cyprus. The week will consist of business meetings and 
activities. Check the National DOP or AHEPA websites for more 
information. As this Convention is out of the country, not many 
Sisters may be in attendance, but more to come in an upcoming 
bulletin.  
 

 
New Social Media Platform! At our recent WRDC, our 
delegates discussed wanting to see an Instagram account for our 
District events and news. Ask and you shall receive! Our new 
District Instagram launched last week and can be found under: 
dop_district20. In order to make this page interactive, make sure to 
submit your chapter photos and news so they can be posted by our 
District Secretary, Mercie, or myself. As a reminder, we are on 

Facebook under: Daughters of Penelope – El Camino Real District 20. Follow us on both 
platforms to stay current on all things District 20!  
 
 
Missing Election Forms: If you have yet to submit your chapter’s election form for 
2024 – 2025, please send it to our dopdistrictlodge20@gmail.com, our District Secretary, 
Mercie, at merciedahlgren@gmail.com, and myself at ksbatslogos@gmail.com as soon as 
possible. Soon your chapter will be assigned a District Lodge member to act as the 
chapter’s liaison and I need to ensure that the lodge is reaching out to the appropriate 
executive officers. 
 
 
 
District Governor Sofie Batshoun – Minos #159, Long Beach, CA 
District Lt. Governor Michele Lotakis – Aegina #340, Chandler, AZ 
District Secretary Mercie Dahlgren – Aegina #340, Chandler, AZ 
District Treasurer Rene Grevas – Philia #380, N. San Diego, CA 
District Marshal Peleleilani Snyder – Philia #380, N. San Diego, CA 
District Advisor MOA Nikki Kopan – Philia #380, N. San Diego, CA 
District Advisor DOP Carol Stathopoulos – Aegina #340, Chandler, AZ 
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